BINGHAMTON STATION SIGN

At our recent 50th Anniversary event, the Chapter was proud to be donated by Leonard Singer one of the two Binghamton railroad station signs from his collection.

Our first task was to begin the process of properly identifying the station sign to the depot in Binghamton it was once home for.   With the help from John Young III, he was able to  sort through his collection from his dad (J.J. Young Jr.) and find a clean photo of the station sign from the Lackawanna & Erie Stations.   Finding the Binghamton Lackawanna station sign in photos was easy since this station was active to the end of the passenger era and most popular for rail photographers as a backdrop in photos.   Whereas, the Erie station was bound by the Chenango Street viaduct’s pillars the east side and the US Postal handling facility adjacent to the station on the west side.  This pretty much made getting a good photo of the station with Binghamton station side as a prop very hard.   

After going though a good deal of photos, John was right on finding a perfect shot of the Binghamton station sign located on the west side looking east on the Erie Binghamton station.  We now had sign photos from both stations to help us identify the donated sign from Leonard to make out analysis.

Looking at the signs it was clearly evident there were differences in the lettering from the photos of the Lackawanna and Erie stations.    The most evident was the “G”, which now puts a home to our donated sign being from the Erie Binghamton station.   Also, while just recently over at the Lackawanna Binghamton station, the Lackawanna station sign in the photos is now hanging from wall over the doorway in the new offices of Adelements.    

Owning now the Binghamton sign from the Erie Station makes this sign a rare and very valuable asset to our Susquehanna Valley Chapter’s archive collection.   To date, there is little to nothing left behind remembering the glory days of the activity and trains that once serviced the Erie station. 

On behalf of the Susquehanna Valley Chapter, we would like to Thank Leonard Singer for his donation of this rare and wonderful “Binghamton” Erie station sign.

Bob Pastorkey

Archives Chairman

